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INTERDISCIPLINARY CREDIT 

High school students may earn course credit in one content area required for graduation, and apply said credit 
in a different content area through the awarding of interdisciplinary credit. Interdisciplinary credit may be 
counted only once in meeting graduation requirements.   

The high school Principal is charged with approving courses for interdisciplinary credit if: (1) the course has 
been adopted by a faculty team/committee; and (2) the course addresses the objectives for the subject area in 
which the credit is to be counted. 

Legal References: 
Ed 306.27(aa), Interdisciplinary Credit 
 
Legal References Disclaimer: These references are not intended to be considered part of this policy, nor should they be 
taken as a comprehensive statement of the legal basis for the Board to enact this policy, nor as a complete recitation of 
related legal authority. Instead, they are provided as additional resources for those interested in the subject matter of 
the policy. 
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